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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: George Younger [GYounger@bop.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2010 11:23 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: FCI Dublin, CA - GeoTracker Global ID SLT19749067

Mr. Khatri, 

  
Thank you for returning my call on 9/29/10 to discuss this and for confirming that since this is an AST site/spill, the two-

page form applicable to USTs attached to your 5/2010 letter to the FCI did not provide the correct regulatory 
provisions.  You indicated, instead, that as an AST spill, Alameda County has oversight pursuant to the Spills, Leaks 

Investigation and Cleanup (SLIC) program.  I assumed I could readily find specific regulations for the SLIC program, as 

well as authority for Alameda County to oversee/implement it.  However, I have not been able to, and I ask 
that you please provide citations/references to the statutes and regulations applicable to this AST site and 

by which Alameda County is exercising oversight (as appropriate CUPA or other authorized entity) for this site.      
  

Thanks again and regards,  
George 

  

George E. Younger 
Assistant General Counsel 

Federal Bureau of Prisons 
320 First St., NW - Rm. 900 

Washington, DC 20534 

Direct & Voice-Mail  (202) 353-4595 
Office (202) 307-1240/Fax  (202) 305-1810 

E-mail:  gyounger@bop.gov   
 

This e-mail, including all attachments, contains information that is sensitive and may be confidential/protected by 
attorney/client, work product, or other privileges, and constitutes non-public information intended only for the 

designated recipient(s).  If you are not an intended recipient, please delete this e-mail, including all attachments, and 

notify the sender by e-mail or by telephone/voice-mail to (202) 353-4595.  The unauthorized use, dissemination, 
distribution, or reproduction of this e-mail or any attachments or metadata therefrom, is prohibited and may be 

unlawful. 
  

 


